
“For Your Information” 
(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks Executive Director, Annette McPeek) 

 

October 13, 2023 

 

 

Scam Advisory 

We are receiving reports from residents about scam calls from Publisher’s Clearing House. A male 

caller states that you have won $2 million, along with a Chevy truck. All you must do is send $2,500 

to the IRS in advance. This is a scam! Do not give out any information and hang up.  
 

The robo calling feature that was recently installed on the campus phones does block robo calls and 

automated calls from being connected to you. Unfortunately, this type of scam involves an individual 

caller who can press #8 to be connected to you. Please use caution when answering phone calls.    
 

Medicare Talk 

Eric Holmes, insurance services of Zelienople, will be here on Monday, October 30 at 1:30 PM in the 

Auditorium or Card Room to provide a general presentation about Medicare open enrollment and 

health insurance options. 
 

If you have questions about your current health care plan and would be interested in discussing your 

insurance needs for 2023, Eric is available to assist you in choosing the health insurance plan that will 

work best for you. He can be reached by cell phone at 412-719-6059 or by email at 

erich@iszelie.com. 
 

Emergency Heat 

A reminder for emergency heat as we move into the Fall season: 

✓ Turn on “Emergency Heat/Auxiliary Heat” when the outside temperature is expected to be 

below 35 degrees. 

✓ Turn back to “Heat” when the outside temperature rises above 35 degrees. 

Please note that this only pertains to patio homes 101-360. The lakeside apartment and patio home 600 

residents will adjust the thermostat in their homes as normal. Contact maintenance at ext. 8477 if you 

need assistance. 
 

Recycling Reminder 

A friendly reminder from the Recycling Committee.  

✓ Glass bottles, jars, and jugs ONLY - may now be placed in the separate, labeled box in each 

trash room in Parking Lots A - I. Caps and labels do not need to be removed. The glass is 

collected and transported to Pine Township for recycling. 
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